
 
 

 

ROSE TREE POLICY 
 

Effective January 12, 2023, graves purchased after this date will no 

longer be allowed to have a rose tree planted. Graves purchased prior 

to this date will be able to purchase rose trees with the following 

restrictions.  

1. Planting of rose trees may be allowed in upright marker areas.  No 

rose tree will be allowed until the marker is set. Rose trees will 

only be planted next to markers. 

 

2. Rose trees are not allowed in Blocks 8(A-H), 9, 10, DES, DNE, 

VFW, Baby Sections, and American Legion area.    

 

3. Only one rose tree per grave is allowed. 

 

4. A $100.00 planting/maintenance fee will be charged per rose tree. 

Families are responsible for purchasing rose trees. 

 

5. Rose trees must be at least 36” in height.  Patio or miniature rose 

trees are not allowed. 

 

6. Plastic guards and metal stakes are required for rose trees, which 

is included in the planting/maintenance fee. 

 

7. If a rose tree dies it is the responsibility of the family, if they so 

desire, to purchase another rose tree and pay a $100.00 

planting/maintenance fee. 

 

8.  A Donated Rose Tree Agreement must be signed and approved by 

the District Manager prior to purchasing a Rose Tree.  
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